
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
San Francisco Bay Region

1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400, Oakland, CA 94612
(510) 622-2300

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON 
TENTATIVE ORDER TO AMEND FINAL SITE CLEANUP 

REQUIREMENTS ORDER R2-2020-0025

MARINWOOD PLAZA, LLC AND HOYTT ENTERPRISES, INC.
187 Marinwood Avenue, Marinwood, Marin County

A tentative order that would amend Final Site Cleanup Requirements Order R2-2020-0025 is 
available for public comment. The San Francisco Bay Water Board issued Order R2-2020-0025 
to Marinwood Plaza, LLC, and Hoytt Enterprises., Inc. for the cleanup of tetrachloroethylene 
and associated breakdown products from a former dry cleaner at the 187 Marinwood Avenue 
property. Amendments to the order would update the status of remedial actions, add 
deadlines for onsite soil vapor remediation, and clarify reporting requirements.

The tentative order is available at 
www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay/board_decisions/tentative_orders.html. All 
documents related to the tentative order and Final Site Cleanup Requirements Order
R2-2020-0025 may be inspected at the Regional Water Board office.

The deadline for receipt of comments on the tentative order is 5:00 p.m. on Friday, May 13, 
2022. Persons   wishing to file written comments on any aspect of this matter must do so no later 
than this deadline for the comments to be considered. Comments must be sent to the attention 
of Cleet Carlton at cleet.carlton@waterboards.ca.gov.

Board staff responses to comments will be posted on that website link shown above a week prior 
to Board consideration of the tentative order. Contact Cleet Carlton at (510) 622-2374 or 
cleet.carlton@waterboards.ca.gov if you have questions.

Date: April 29, 2022
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